
SEND A LETTER TO FERC 
Write to FERC now with your concerns about the 

Dominion pipeline. 

As of October 31, 2014, Dominion has now pre-filed with FERC, which is the first 
step in the permit process. Your letters to FERC are even more important than 
ever! 

 Send your letters via snail mail to: 

Kimberly Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

 Identify the Dominion pipeline using its official name at the top of your letter: 
Re: Harmful impacts of the proposed Atlantic Coast Pipeline in Augusta 
County, VA AND its docket number #PF15-6. 

 Tell FERC how the pipeline will affect you, impact your property, and harm the 
farms, forests, and communities that make Augusta County special. Make your 
letter as long or as short as you like. What matters is that FERC hears from 
you.   

 Also please send a copy of your letter to the Augusta County Alliance so that 
we know how many people have sent letters and so we can help spread your 
story and message: 

  Mail:  Augusta County Alliance 
    3419 Cold Springs Road 
    Greenville, VA 24440 

  Or email: info@augustacountyalliance.org 

The Alliance will also send copies of your letters to the Governor, Dominion, and 
other government agencies.  


